
 

                                                                        

CCSO showcases Air 1 at Charleston County 

Council 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, May 12, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Members of the Charleston County Council will have an 

opportunity to view the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office’s new chopper before the regularly 

scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 13, 2025. Air 1 will be stationed in the Public Services 

Building’s parking lot off Bridge View Drive in North Charleston. The Coastal Crisis Chaplaincy 

will also be on site to bless Air 1. 

 

Who: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office, the Charleston County Council, and the Coastal 

Crisis Chaplaincy 

 

What: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office showcases Air 1 for the Charleston County 

Council. The chopper will also receive a blessing. 

 

When: Tuesday, May 13, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Where: Charleston County Public Services Building  

 4045 Bridge View Drive 

 North Charleston, SC 29405 

 

Media Contact: Media members can contact the CCSO Public Information Officer, Lexi 

Douglas, at 843-666-1990 or via email at adouglas@charlestoncounty.org for more information. 


